
Pregnant Stacy Keibler Gushes
About Husband Jared Pobre

By Sanetra Richards

Who knew pregnancy could look so good? Stacy Keibler shows off
her bun in the oven on the cover of Fit Pregnancy June/July
issue and talks about her love, husband Jared Pobre. According
to UsMagazine.com, the 34-year-old actress opened up about how
Pobre gave her a new outlook on wanting a family: “”Before we
met, both Jared and I had told our parents we didn’t think
we’d ever get married or have kids,” said the Supermarket
Superstar  host.”But  when  you’re  with  the  right  person,
everything changes.” “My epiphany happened shortly after Jared
and  I  started  dating,  and  once  we  both  knew,  we  didn’t
hesitate,” the mom-to-be and wife added. “I just knew I was
ready and that there’s no one else in the world I would want
to do this with.” Keibler also gave a couple of her tricks to
maintaining a slender figure and youthful skin, which are
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prenatal pilates and a natural beauty routine.

How do you know when you’ve found “the one”?

Cupid’s Advice:

When love crosses your path, it is indeed one of the greatest,
memorable feelings. You are on cloud nine and there is no
coming down. Plus, the stomach butterflies do not seem to be
going away anytime soon.  And if you have not experienced this
yet, you are patiently waiting on the moment. Nevertheless,
knowing when you have met that special person that is the
reason for your insane feelings always brings up the question
“Is he/she the one?” Cupid has some advice to help you figure
it all out:

1. You are 100% yourself: Coming across someone who fully
accepts your personality, flaws and all, is similar to finding
a  four  leaf  clover.  Fortunately,  when  that  one  does  come
around, they are hard to pass up – the person who understands
your humor, accepts your lifestyle, and so forth. If you are
never hesitant to say what is on your mind or do something
completely out of the norm and they value it, chances are you
are a step closer to recognizing ‘the one.’

Related: Stacy Keibler Is Pregnant

 2. The fire continuously burns: A connection should always be
felt between you and your partner, even if it is years down
the line. ‘The one’ will constantly shower you with affection
and appreciation.

Related: Stacy Keibler and Michael Chiarello Are Looking For
the Next ‘Supermarket Superstar’

 3. Mutual understanding: A confirmation on if you genuinely
have met your match usually comes about in certain situations,
such as you and your partner working out a problem instead of
arguing and remaining stagnant. The conversations evolve and
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include “we” and “us” instead of “I” and “me”. If you notice
more growth individually and together, then you have probably
found “the one”.

What are some ways to know you have found true love? Share
your thoughts below.


